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September 11, 2023 
 
VIA FIRST-CLASS MAIL  
AND E-MAIL: DAVID.J.DEPIPPO@DOMINIONENERGY.COM 
David DePippo, Esq. 
Virginia Dominion Power 
120 Tredegar Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
 

Re:  Aspen to Golden, Route 7 North 
 

Dear Mr. DePippo: 
 

The Lansdowne on the Potomac Homeowners Association, Inc. (“LOTP”) joins with 
several neighboring communities and property owners in strong opposition to Dominion’s 
potential application to install overhead transmission lines dispersing 500/230 Kilovolts along the 
north side of Route 7.    

 
Like its neighbor Saul Holdings Limited Partnership (“Saul”), LOTP is party to an 

agreement which includes one or more Right of Way Agreements (“ROW”).  One such ROW is 
dated March 9, 2020, and establishes that Dominion shall not install more than one line of poles 
within the easement area, and that the easement must be limited to distribution facilities not to 
exceed 34.5 KV per circuit.  ROW is enclosed.   

 
The ROW also limits Dominion’s rights to permit only specified above ground facilities.   
 
As you are probably aware, the Lansdowne Conservancy is an entity which governs the 

use of easements within the general geographic area known as Lansdowne.  The Lansdowne 
Conservancy comprises multiple sub-associations, among which is LOTP.  LOTP and any user of 
property, beneficiaries of easements, must comply with Lansdowne Conservancy covenants and 
easements which are applicable to all land located within the boundaries of the Lansdowne 
Conservancy, including areas along Route 7.   
 

 The Lansdowne Conservancy covenants prohibit transmission lines from being installed 
or maintained upon any Lot within the Conservancy above ground.  Dominion’s proposed plan 
has huge transmission lines carrying 500 and 230 KV lines above ground in direct contravention 
of Lansdowne Conservancy covenants. 
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We also believe Dominion’s plan does not fully account for scenic easements which do not 
accurately appear on the Aspen to Golden maps currently shown among Dominion’s materials.  
For example, we do not see that Dominion’s maps accurately account for the restrictive scenic 
easement dated December 20, 1988 for the benefit of the Board of Supervisors of Loudoun County, 
Virginia, and recorded in the Loudoun County Land Records in Deed Book 1028 at page 566.   
 

Thus, we call upon Dominion to choose a different path and/or medium, such as 
undergrounding, to transmit the increased power being proposed.  The Route 7 option, as currently 
described, violates multiple constraints, and is contrary to the interests of affected property owners 
along and near to this route.    

 
Please feel free to call or email if you would like to discuss anything.   
 

 
           Sincerely, 
 
 REES BROOME, PC 
 
 
 By:     
 Mary N. ("Molly") Peacock 
 
cc:   Bryan S. Turner, Esq.   
 


















